
 
Maple   Grove   Township   Board   Meeting   Minutes  

 
Meeting   Date:   2020/08/17-   Presented   by:    Tish   Yaros   -   Clerk  
 
Meeting   called   to   order   at   7:00   p.m.    All   board   members   present.    The   Meeting   was   held   outside   due   to  
the   COVID   Crisis   and   the   executive   order   in   place.  
 
The   minutes   from   the   July   13th   meeting   were   read   and   motion   made   by   Yaros,   seconded   by   Bishop   to  
approve.    Motion   passed.  
 
Cheryl   Hadsall   shared   updates   on   Saginaw   County,   the   election   results   and   the   CARES   act   proposals  
that   will   be   on   the   November   ballot.   
 
Chief   Andres   shared   updates   on   real-world   training   in   Montrose   for   his   firefighters.    He   also   said   there  
will   be   two   or   three   new   recruits   going   to   class   this   year.    The   testing   has   been   done   on   the   air   packs.  
They   are   old   and   one   failed   during   testing.    He   is   working   on   a   grant   to   replace   as   they   cost   $3,000  
each.  
 
Bishop   motioned   to   approve   Resolution   8-2020-1,   to   Establish   and   Maintain   a   Cadet/Explorer   Program  
within   the   fire   department   composed   of   individuals   from   16   through   17   years   of   age,   supported   by  
Yaros.    After   some   discussion,   motion   passed.   
 
Treasurer   Bishop   shared   information   on   the   corrective   action   plan   letter   that   is   going   to   the   state.  
 
Clerk   Yaros   reported   that   there   were   713   votes   cast   at   the   August   Primary   Election   and   396   of   those  
were   absentee   ballots.    The   next   election   will   be   November   3rd   and   she   encouraged   everyone   to   get   an  
absentee   ballot.    Yaros   also   motioned   to   move   the   October   19th   Township   Board   meeting   to   October  
12th   to   accommodate   the   election   commission   meeting   held   on   the   same   date   -   supported   by   Krupp.  
Motion   passed.   
 
Trustee   Wendling   shared   updates   from   the   planning   commission   meeting.     The   next   meeting   on  
October   5th   will   have   the   attorneys   present   and   will   field   any   questions   on   the   proposed   ordinance  
changes.   
 
Supervisor   Krupp   thanked   the   Board   of   Review   members   (Elmer   Gross,   Gene   Ziola,   Ralph   Krupp   and  
Ron   Birchmeier)   for   all   their   hard   work.    There   was   one   issue   addressed   at   the   last   meeting.  
 
Treasurer   Bishop   motioned   to   pay   bills   #19385   thru   #19444   for   a   total   of   $33,714.48   seconded   by  
Anderson   -   motion   passed.   
 
Public   Comment:    There   was   discussion   about   the   repair   of   the   fire   truck.    More   information   will   be  
coming   in   future   meetings.  
 
Bishop   motioned   to   adjourn   the   meeting,   seconded   by   Andersen     Motion   passed.    Meeting   adjourned  
at   7:51   PM.  


